Recommendation for Zoe Cruz
To Whom It May Concern:

It is with great pleasure that I write this recommendation for Ms. Zoe Cruz, who would like to be considered a candidate for the Journalist of the Year scholarship. I have known Zoe for approximately one year in my capacity as yearbook adviser at Fort Mill High School, and I can state without hesitation that she is an exceptional young lady.

Zoe was a member of the yearbook staff in the spring of 2015. During that semester, Zoe consistently distinguished herself as an exceptionally intelligent and highly motivated young woman. Her work exceeded my expectations, and it always exemplified a level of conscientiousness and motivation that set her apart from her staff members. Zoe frequently helped to resolve problems related to our work on the yearbook, and often she continued to work on her pages during lunch and after school. Her fellow staff members and editors viewed her as someone who was genuine and reliable, and they often asked her to help out with assignments beyond her own. She was always committed, upbeat, and willing to do whatever she needed to do in an effort to make the yearbook the best it could possibly be. As a result, Zoe earned high marks in the course. Without a doubt, she was a wonderful asset to the classroom environment, a disciplined learner, and a pleasure to have on the yearbook staff. 

To conclude, I would like to restate my strong recommendation for Ms. Zoe Cruz. She is an exceptional student and a proven leader, and I believe she is an excellent candidate for the Journalist of the Year scholarship. Please do not hesitate to contact me if I may be of further assistance to you.

Thanks,

Brian W. Kivett

Instructor of English, Yearbook Adviser 

Fort Mill High School

